To: District and State Collaborative Network for Developing Comprehensive Systems for
Learning Support

From: Howard & Linda

As we hear from others working on Unifying and Developing a Comprehensive System of
Learning Supports, we will send all of you the ideas they share.

In response to the focus on how to use the internet to advance the work, the team in the
Bloomington (MN) school district has shared their use of moodle. See
https://moodle2.bloomington.k12.mn.us/course/view.php?id=674

Note that they report that they have just started to use the Forum (near the top of the page) as a
place to articulate successes with Learning Supports in the district.

See if this is something you might want to initiate.

At any rate, please share how you are using your website to advance the work so we can share
the info with the others.

And please feel free to contact us at any time; we will be more than pleased to assist as you
move forward.

Looking forward to hearing from you and helping with this important work. Our emails are
adelman@psych.ucla.edu  Ltaylor@ucla.edu

Best wishes,

Howard & Linda

Dept. of Psychology, UCLA

Box 951563

Los Angeles, CA 90095-1563

Ph: 310/825-1225 email: adelman@psych.ucla.edu
Center website: http://smhp.psych.ucla.edu/



